Interoffice Memorandum
DATE: April 30, 2025

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings and County Commissioners

THROUGH: N/A %,—\

FROM: Tanya Wilson, AICP, Director Planning, Environmental, and Development
Services Department

CONTACT: Jason Sorensen, AICP, Chief Planner
PHONE: (407) 836-5602
DIVISION: Planning Division

ACTION REQUESTED:
The applicant has withdrawn the request, so no action is needed.

PROJECT: RZ-25-01-051 — 849 N. Thompson Road District 2

PURPOSE: This request was continued from the April 22, 2025 Board hearing, however
the applicant has since withdrawn the application. The request was to rezone the
subject site from R-1A Restricted (Single-Family Dwelling District) to R-1 Restricted
(Single-Family Dwelling District) in order to allow for two additional homes (12 total
single-family homes) and smaller lot sizes.

BUDGET: N/A



